
February 16, 2012 
 
 
Choc Christopher, President  
Celina Independent School District  
Board of Trustees 
205 S. Colorado 
Celina, Texas 75009 
 
 
Dear Mr. Christopher and members of the Board: 
 
I recommend the following personnel for a one-year contract extension as principals 
for the Celina ISD: 
 
Rick DeMasters – High School Principal 
Janet Calvert – Middle School Principal 
Starlynn Wells – Intermediate School Principal 
Starla Martin – Elementary School Principal 
 
I would also recommend one-year contract extensions for the following personnel 
as central administration administrators: 
 
Lizzy Kloiber –Secondary Curriculum Director and TTIPS Grant Sheppard 
Colette Pledger – Elementary Curriculum Director, Testing Coordinator, Federal 

Programs Director 
Marilyn Chamberlin – Technology Director 
Millard E. Ford – Athletic Director/Head Football Coach 
Donald O’Dell – Assistant Superintendent 
 
Based on recommendations from the campus principals, I recommend the following 
personnel for one-year contract extensions: 
 
Bill Hemby – High School Assistant Principal 
Karen Walker – High School Assistant Principal 
Lori Gibbs – Middle School Assistant Principal 
Lew Kennedy – Intermediate School Assistant Principal 
Misti Warrick – Elementary School Assistant Principal  
 
I also recommend Jill Roza, C-Town Director, be granted a one year contract 
extension under the TTIPS grant, as recommended by Ms. Kloiber.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Donny O'Dell 
Interim Superintendent       



 


